
 

THE GROVER NEWS 
 “FOR THE GROVE FAMILY, BY THE GROVE FAMILY” 

 

 

                                                                      

  A new year and a new beginning. We closed the year with something new this past 

month with a Christmas Card box, which a lot of people used. The cards were placed behind 

the person’s last name and you would check behind your last name. The boxes were located 

in the clubhouse. I think this year we will need larger boxes. We are so thankful for all the 

cards that were given and hopefully we can do it again this year.  

As most of you know there will be no social committee but a volunteer base. If you have not 

signed up please give Patty a call. All the volunteers will be working on new different 

activities along with all the regular activities. If you have an idea for an activity 

please pass it along.  
The office took up donations for the children, Gift of Hope and Furrever Homes 

for the animals for Christmas. There was a huge response and the office thanks 

everyone who donated.  
Two Christmas Dinners were given so that everyone could attend. The office 

furnished the hams for both dinners which we really appreciated. There will be 
more further into the newsletter.  

Patty announced at the meeting that the clubhouse would be started this month, 

so a ground breaking should be around the corner. The phase 2 has started 
receiving homes and at this time we have 3 homes to be set. It’s looking good 

with all the grass starting to grow and the paving done. We’re having a lot of 

people to come and look around.  
We hope everyone had a wonderful Holiday and now we have to get back into 

the swing of things, which is hard to do. We hope you will still enjoy the 

newsletter for this year and if you have any news or items to place on calendar 
please let Patty or me know. It would be appreciated if we have the information 

by the 24
th
. 

 
Althia Fox 

Editor 

January 2016 



 

 

 

  
 Newsletter Information 

 

NOTE, please submit by the 24
th

 any information, visits, deaths, sickness, 

classified (grove residences please), to be placed in the newsletter. Please let 

Patty (office) or Althia Fox at 943-6608, endym02@gmail.com, or drop off in 

suggestion box. 

 

Suggestion Box         

 

Suggestion Box, located in the Clubhouse, is to be used to deposit:  

Suggestions, Newsletter info, etc.  All letters must be signed and dated.  

 

Office of The Grove 

Patrick Etheridge (Sales Manager)    Patty Etheridge (Office Manager) 

Jodie Sharp 

8647 Arlington Dr. Foley, Al 36535 

Phone: 251-971-1033   Fax:  251-971-1036   

After Hours 251-231-5454 

Attention: There is a slot in the mail room to where checks can be deposited 

after hour. Also, Office will not be signing for packages as of 7/13/15. See 

Patrick for gate remote if you would like to purchase 

 

 

mailto:endym02@gmail.com


PHASE 1 (new map)

 

 

 

 

 



MAP AND PICTURES OF OUR NEW PHASE II  

 



See the below map for directions around Baldwin County 

 



WELCOME COMMITTEE by Kathy Olewiler 

 None for this month but should have some next month. 

  NEW RESIDENTS   

 

 

 

Bill & Judy Harland live at 18136 Millspring Dr, Lot 115. They moved here 

from Gulf Shores to downsize. Bill is still working and Judy was a financial 

counselor at a hospital. They love to volunteer, computer work, friends, and 

church for hobbies. They have no pets at this time, but have three children 

and four grandchildren. Please welcome them to the Grove. 

 
Note: For new residents If you would like something like this published about 
yourself please see Kathy Olewiler or Althia Fox. 

 

 

 
EMERGENCY  911  

CONTACT NUMBERS IN  

BALDWIN COUNTY 

 

Baldwin Co. Sheriff    972-6802   

Foley Police  952-4010 

Fire Dept. 911   Business  943-1266  

South Baldwin Hospital (Foley) 949-3400 

Hurricane Emergency Preparedness (AEMA) 205-280-2200 or 1-800-206-0816 

Riviera Utilities Automated Power Outage 943-4999 



 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

“Wishing you many more”                                                                                                             
 

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 
      

Jim Linda Conlon 1/03 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

“Congratulations to you both 

 

 

 

 

David Lazzari 1/01 

Sandra Tyer 1/03 

Clarine Deaton 1/04 

Cathi Gaines 1/06 

Olen Graves 1/11 

Tom Tomlinson 1/14 

Karen Hoyt 1/16 

Linda Riggle 1/16 

David Lazzari 1/01 

Sandra Tyer 1/03 

Clarine Deaton 1/04 

Cathi Gaines 1/06 

Joan Lieser 1/18 

Lou Orefice 1/20 

Mike Hamm 1/22 

Althia Fox 1/22 

Yvonne Eberly 1/22 

Susan Rochette 1/25 

Susan  Wood 1/25 

Bob Hassler 1/30 

Joan Lieser 1/18 

Lou Orefice 1/20 

Mike Hamm 1/22 

Althia Fox 1/22 



 

ACTIVITIES 
A MAIN Bulletin Board resides in the Club House.  A WHITE 

Notice board greets you at the Club House entrance. Additional 

notices may be posted at the mail-box kiosk.   

 

Office Meeting 

Patty E, Office Manager meet with the residents of the Grove to 

bring them up to date on progress of Phase II, Social committee, 

Volunteer signup sheets, Clubhouse and to answer questions by the 

residents.  Phase II is receiving houses and are being set up. There 

will be no social committee but a volunteer base for the activities of 

the Grove. The Clubhouse is to be started in January with a ground 

breaking. Other questions brought up was a dog park to be placed 

close to lake area in the near future. Bike path is to be repaired. 

 

Baldwin Co. Theater 

Several of our residents are in different plays at this theater. We 

had two residents, Don & Joyce Roberts in “The Christmas Carol” 

with Don being Mr. Scrooge and Joyce as the maid. Other plays 

coming up will have Rose J. and Sharon G performing in them. So 

check out this theater and go see our residents perform. Great 

theater. 

 
 



CHRISTMAS DINNER ON 19TH 

At the Grove we were blessed to be together for another wonderful 

Christmas celebration. The food was delicious (a special thank you 

goes to Althia who organized and cooked the main dishes) and the 

fun of singing (Gary & his table deserve to get 5 golden rings!!) and 

gift exchanges was enjoyed on a beautiful Saturday afternoon. May 

all in the Grove feel the blessings of God with us during this 

Christmas season. Merry Christmas to all.   Bunny Z 

 

The social committee had a Christmas Dinner on the 19th for The 

Grover’s and especially for those leaving to see their families. All 

the food was prepared by the committee and others were asked to 

bring desserts. Boy what a display of sweets. It was quite a turnout 

with around 70 people attending. The hams were donated by 

Patrick and Patty and we are so gratefully for their donation. I 

would like to thank all of the helpers for this event without them we 

wouldn’t have had such a successful dinner.  Devotion was by Bob 

Blackmon and thanks to Pat B for designing our table calling place 

cards of the 12 days of Christmas. Don F called the tables. After 

dinner we were led by Bunny & Althia in the 12 days of Christmas 

with each table having their own verse.  It was quite fun and later 

sang Jingle Bells.  Afterwards the gifts were given out by numbers 

and a lot of people exchanged with others.  Great fun by all.  Thank 

you to all who attended. Thanks to Ed G. for taking pictures. 

 
Arriving for the dinner                  Some of the presents 



 
Sweet Treats                                     Getting ready 

 
Socializing and waiting for dinner to start 

 
Socializing and getting the food ready to serve 



Christmas Day Dinner  

 

Patrick and Patty along with help from Jody and Angie gave a 

Christmas Day dinner for the Grove Residents. Around 70+ people 

came and brought their favorite dish to share, along with the ham 

and other food Patrick & Patty provided The tables were 

beautifully decorated and arranged with Christmas decor. Some 

tables were placed outside since it was so warm. Music was played 

by Merv & Kathy O’s grandson, Nicholas Fenger, and was enjoyed 

by all. Thanks to everyone who came, brought food, and helped in 

this dinner. Thanks to Ed G for taking the pictures. 

  
Getting food ready                                All the good food 

 

Waiting in line for their food                  Enjoying their food 



 

Some of the others enjoying                   Socializing and looking the food over 

 

More enjoying the food                               Nicolas Fenger playing music for                        

        everyone 

 

 

NEW YEARS EVE 

New Year’s Eve at 5:30 a large group meet at O’Charley’s to eat and enjoy 

everyone’s company. It was the start of welcoming in the new year and to 

discuss the past year, maybe even a few resolutions. It was a lot of fun and is 

an annual event. Afterwards several meet at the clubhouse to ring in the new 

year to watch the Alabama/Michigan game on tv but unfortunately they 

couldn’t receive it. So everyone wished a Happy New Year and went home to 

watch the game. 

 

 



 

Third Friday in month @ 6:00 pm 
Our movie night has been changed to the 3

rd
 Friday of the Month to see if 

participation is better. Our movie in December was only attended by 4 

people with a showing of “Home Alone, Lost in New York” . Those attending 

enjoyed free popcorn and great laughter.  Sometimes we were in tears 

laughing so hard. January’s movie will be “A walk in the woods” with 

Robert Redford. So come join us on Jan. 15 @ 6:00 and watch a movie. 

Bring your own popcorn and drink. 

MORNING COFFEE  
Every morning at  6:30 a.m. 

Please note that morning coffee has changed to 6:30 instead of 7:00 

For you early risers you can stop by the clubhouse and have 

coffee with the other early risers.  Sit around, drink some coffee, 

discuss events around the area, find a new restaurant, etc.  A lot 

of good company so come and join in every morning at 6:30 am. 
 

BIRTHDAY PIZZA BASH 
Last Sunday in month at 5:00 pm 

Last month started our Pizza back for the birthdays in the month. We have 

started a signup sheet so we will know how much to purchase. The signup 

sheet will be in the clubhouse approximately a week before the bash. So 

please sign up before the birthday pizza bash. Come and join the celebration. 

Note: On Dec 20 we had 20+ people who attended this event and enjoyed the 

pizza from Pizza Hut.  

 



BIG BREAKFAST 

3RD SATURDAY BETWEEN 8 & 9 A.M. 

Because of the Christmas Dinner being on this day big breakfast 

was cancelled. The next breakfast will be on January 16th @ 8:00. 

Please see the bulletin board for menu. 

 

 

POTLUCK 
Last Saturday of each month at 5:00 p.m. 

You never know what might be on the menu for this night.  So 

bring a dish to share and see if dinner fits your appetite. 

Note: Since we have non-participation in this event, we have 

cancelled this event for January. 
 

WII BOWLING  
Every Wednesday @ 3:15 to 5:15 pm in clubhouse  

   

Wii Bowling will be starting back on January 12  @ 3:15 with 

the sign up sheet already on the bulletin board. So if you would 

like to bowl on the winter league please sign up. We would like 

everyone interested to attend our meeting so we may go over all 

the rules, draw for teams, chose your team name and color, and 

to show new players how to play.  We would like subs if you 

don’t want to play on a team. See you on the 12
th

. Our first 

bowling date is the 13
th

 and we ask that you do not come to 

clubhouse until 3:00 
 



 
YARD OF THE MONTH 

There were no December Yards of the Month but a lot of 

houses were beautifully decorated for the holidays.  Thanks 

to all decorated. Some of the yards that were decorated.  

  
 

  



  
 

  
 

  



  
 

  
There were some beautiful homes decorated for the season 

 

BONFIRE AT THE PAVILLION 

Every Thursday night at 5:30 pm  
Cooler weather is here. The bonfires are every Thursday night at 

5:30 with the weather permitting. Just check the bulletin board in 

the clubhouse and mail box board for a notice of any change. 

Bring your lawn chair, beverage of your choosing, food if you like.  

So come enjoy some relaxing and fun time around the fire, maybe 

even roast a weenie or marshmallow. See you at the pavilion. 



POKER  
Every Wednesday & Saturday at 12:00 pm 

Come have some good clean fun with the guys.  They have a 

great time sitting and talking while trying to outplay the other 

guy’s hand. Even the women are welcome and if you don’t know 

how to play they will teach you. Several newcomers have joined 

the fun.  

CANASTA  
Every night at 7:00 p.m. except on nights of other activities 

Several ladies and men meet at the clubhouse to play this card 

game.  If you don’t know how to play they will be glad to teach 

you. They are getting some new players to join them. 

LINE DANCING  
Every other Thursday of the month at 1:30 p.m.  

Would you like to learn some line dancing steps? Come join us 

and we will give you instructions and teach you the steps.  We                            

only teach one new dance at a time until the class is comfortable 

with it. If the group learns fast we will do more.  Hope to see you 

at the Clubhouse for some dancing.   

Note: January 14 @ 1:30 we start our session of line dancing. 

Rose and Althia are starting to learn the new dances and 

downloading the music. This is good exercise and plus a lot of 

fun, so come join us. 



CHAIR EXERCISE 
Monday, Wednesday & Friday at 10:00 a.m. 

 

This exercise is for weight reduction, strength, & agility.  The 

exercise is contained to sitting in a chair and doing a non-

strenuous exercise for about 1 hour.  Everyone is welcome to 

attend including the men.  The more the merrier.  We have fun, 

so come join us at the Clubhouse.  

Note:  If your resolution is to lose weight come join us for some 

chair exercise.  We now have several more tapes to choose 

from. 

 BINGO 
Every 2

nd
 & 4

th
  Tuesday at 6:30 p.m. 

Bring your nickels and join us for some fun.  We do a 3 game with 3-4 

rounds.  It will cost you a nickel a card and if you bingo you get the pot 

for that round (divided if more than one bingo’s). The last round is a 

cover all and the winner gets the whole pot.  So come join us for some 

fun.  

Note: on the 8th we had a good crowd with one table doing a lot of 

bingo. There was much fun 

 
Bingo winners Dec. 8 Mike H, Judy H, Barbara O, Kathy O, Kathy C, Janice C, & 

Barbara S 



POLISH POKER 

4
TH

 Thursday of each month at 6:00 pm 

This is a game to have your laughing box ready for some great 

laughs and fun.  If you don’t know how to play it’s easy to learn 

and they will teach you.  Don’t forget your nickels. 

 

               ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
Every Sunday at 6:00 p.m. (cancelled for Jan.) 

If you enjoy ice cream and like mingling, come join in.   

Note:  Ice Cream social has been cancelled for this month.  

TRIVIA  
Every 1

st
 & 3

rd
 Tuesday at 6:30 p.m. 

Come join us and bring your thinking cap.  Your playing against the other tables, 
so don’t say your answer to loud.  The questions can be from sports, music, 

movies, history, etc. The eating time is 5:45 and trivia starts at 6:30  This gives 

time for the kitchen to be cleaned before trivia. See you at Trivia 

Note: Dec 1 trivia food was turkey, dressing, green beans, eggs, rolls which 

several people enjoyed. This was a no donation for the food. Everyone had 

fun with trying to turn in the correct answer. The winner table was #3 with 

table #6 coming in 2nd.        

 
1

st
 place table #3                                     2

nd
 place table #6 



Dec. 15 menu was hot dogs, chili, kraut, and chips and Tom had some good 

questions for us to answer. The winner for the night was table #6 

 
 

 

KARAOKE   

 

Second Saturday at 6:00 p.m. 

If you like to sing, would prefer to sing along or just sit and listen 

then come to karaoke. Sometimes we have a performance by Pat 

Brehm that everyone has been enjoying.  You need to come and 

see for yourself. 
Note: On Dec 12 we had a good crowd who came to sing along with 

Christmas music We had several singing other karaoke songs. The 

year ended with a lot of good Christmas cheer and several people 

brought appetizers to share. Thanks to all who have attended this past 

year and hope to see more of you at Karaoke on Jan. 9 
 



  
Clapping and singing some Christmas songs 

  
Socializing and getting ready for the next song 

HAPPY HOUR 
First Friday of each month at 5:00 p.m.  

Bring appetizers or snacks to share, along with the beverage of 

your choice. Enjoy relaxing, meeting new residents, catching up 

on the news, new places to go, etc.  In other words ENJOY. 

NOTE: On Dec. 4 Happy hour was enjoyed by a lot of people 

who came to decorate the tree in the clubhouse.  Thanks to 

Bobbie T. for all the beautiful decorations in the clubhouse and 

around the Grove. It was a most enjoyable night with a lot of 

talking, eating, and enjoying their beverage of choice. 



   
    

   
 

 



 

CRAFTY NEWS  

OPEN CRAFT: Even if you don’t have a craft, come, sit, talk, and 

maybe learn a new craft. 

 

CRAFT CLASS: On Dec 30, 5 ladies got together with Cathy O 

to make 75 birthday cards for the W. F. Green Veteran’s 

Nursing Home. Thanks to Cathy O who designed the cards that 

were to be made. A lot of fun in making such beautiful cards. 

After all the cards were assembled each of the ladies signed 

them. They will be delivered to the nursing home and the home 

will distribute them as their birthday comes up. We will also 

make another 75 in the future, so please watch the board for 

volunteers.  
  

MEN’S BREAKFAST AND LUNCHEON 
Breakfast Every other Thursday  at 7:45 a.m. 

Luncheon 2
nd

 Tuesday at 11:10 a.m. 

Curt Shipley 

 

The Men’s Luncheon was held at Wolf Bay Lodge with several men 

going to the last luncheon of the year. Everyone enjoyed the food 

and service. Their salad bar is very good. 

The Men only had one breakfast that was held on Dec. 10 at The 

Foley Coffee House.  This is a small place but has some good food. 

Our next luncheon is on Jan. 12 at Cobalt’s in Orange Beach.  The 

breakfast on Jan. 7 is at the Broken Egg Café on Canal Rd in 

Orange Beach and on Jan. 21 we will be going to the old Grits N 

Gravy. So please sign up in the clubhouse 



.  LADIES LUNCHEON 
Second Tuesday meet in Clubhouse at 11 a.m. 

 

What a great time we had at our luncheon at Gilbey's. Everyone was dressed 

so nice for the holiday, everyone enjoyed the presents and cake. It was so 

good. It was a pleasure to be a part of them. I just can't say enough about the 

ladies who come to eat with us.  If you are new in the Grove please sign-up 

and join us. We go to nice places where you get treated like someone 

important, which you are. I really enjoy what I do in choosing the places to 

go out for lunch, it makes it worthwhile when everyone enjoys themselves.  

We had 42 ladies in Dec. So come join us in Jan. We are going to   

CAYMAN'S Grill in Orange Beach. Wishing everyone a good and healthy 

New Year.  Looking forward to seeing your smiles next year. Say a kind 

word  to someone else and make their day.  A big THANK   YOU to the 

ladies of the GROVE.       See you on 1/12/2016      
 

By Jeanne Pingleton 

  

   
Such a beautiful setting and some very dressed ladies with our coordinator, 

Jeanne P 



   
Another group of beautiful dressed ladies 

  
Another group of beautiful dressed ladies 

 

  
Enjoying a $1 Martini                               Jeanne P enjoying herself 

  

 



              * NOTES*  

SIGNUP SHEETS 

The signup sheet for different events is very important to 

whoever is doing it. It tells them about how much food, 

arrangements, items, etc. to prepare for that event. .So please 

if you are planning on attending an event, please sign up and 

how many will be in your party.  

DONATION BASKET 
On the special occasions (ie: trivia, breakfast, pizza, etc.) that has food the 

donation basket is set out.  This money is to cover the cost of the food that is 

prepared and to provide the money for future events, supplies, & repairs for 

you.  Just to clarify for some, your money for your lot rent does not cover the 

events expense. So please make a donation when you eat. Thank you. 

RECYCLE CAN 

There is a recycle can located between clubhouse and pool for 

aluminum only, if anyone would like to recycle. Please have 

your cans rinsed out before placing in can. Thanks to 

everyone who recycles. 

GARBAGE PICK-UP Every Monday Afternoon 

 Please have you garbage can ready for pick-up at side of 

driveway. If possible please put your can and/or trash out on 

Monday.  We have a lot of potential lookers driving thru on 

week-ends and it would look more presentable if they didn’t 

see the trash by the curb. Thank you. 

 

LAWNS MOWED  Every Tuesday (weather permitting) 

Since the weather has been cooler and the grass is not 

growing as fast the mowers will be cutting back on mowing 

every Tuesday.  

 



GATES 

CLOSE AT 5:30 PM AND RE-OPENS AT 6:00 AM.  

Note: A remote is available at the office if you would like to 

purchase one. The back gate will be closed since the 

construction workers are thru working in back. 

ANIMAL OWNERS 

Pet Owners: please pick up your pets waste and discard no 

matter where. We are seeing and told of several pet’s waste 

on the back trail and around people’s yard. No one wants to 

step in it or run over it.  The plastic bags can be purchased at 

the Dollar Tree for $1 for 3-4 rolls or use grocery bags. We 

all thank you. 

 

 THE GROVE RESIDENTS DIRECTORY 

  
In January we will be working on producing a new directory 

 
GOLFERS  

 

          
A special for the The Grove golfers:  18 holes with cart for $43.00 at  

the Glen Lakes Golf Club9530 Clubhouse Dr, Foley, AL 36535-9326   

(251) 955-1220 

 

 

 



 

 

CLASSIFIED 

 
 

Alterations 

Linda Conlon                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

8700 Edgewater St 

251-955-1171 

 

House Cleaning 

Carol Lot 157 

334-328-9740 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                   

 

Mary Kay 

Lynda Royal 

770-366-1571 

lroyal7@marykay.com 
 

 

Notary services 

Foley Public Library 

943-7665 (verify hours & 

price) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If anyone would like to put an ad in the newsletter please contact 

me or email endym02@gmail.com   

 

mailto:lroyal7@marykay.com
mailto:lroyal7@marykay.com
mailto:endym02@gmail.com


EVENTS AROUND THE AREA 
01/05/2016 • 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM * Coastal Alabama Farmers and Fishermans Market 

01/08/2016 • 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM *BINGO Night *  Foley Public Library Upstairs Meeting 

Room 

01/09/2016 • 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM * Coastal Alabama Farmers and Fishermans Market 

01/09/ 2016  1:00 PM - 2:00 PM * Krewe De La Dauphine Mardi Gras Parade * Dauphin 

Island 

01/12/2016 • 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM * Visit Foley Snowbird Coffee * Foley Civic Center 

01/12/2016 • 1:30 PM - 2:30 PM * Winter Civil War Tour * Fort Morgan 

01/12/2016 • 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM * Coastal Alabama Farmers and Fishermans Market 

01/14/2016 • 7:30 PM - 9:30 PM * Things My Mother Taught Me * South Baldwin 

Community Theater 

01/14/2016 • 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM * Riders on the Orphan Train * Magnolia Springs 

Community Hall 

01/15/2016 • 7:30 PM - 9:30 PM * Things My Mother Taught Me * South Baldwin 

Community Theater 

01/16/2016 * 2:00 PM - 3:00 PM * Order of the Rolling River * Dauphin Island 

01/16/2016 • 7:30 PM - 9:30 PM * Things My Mother Taught Me * South Baldwin 

Community Theater 

01/16/2016 • 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM * Coastal Alabama Farmers and Fishermans Market 

01/16/2016 *1:00 PM - 2:00 PM * Island Mystics Mardi Gras Parade * Dauphin Island 

01/16/2016 • 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM * Craft Sale @ Johnny’s Lakeside RV Resort 

01/17/2016 • 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM * Things My Mother Taught Me * South Baldwin 

Community Theater 

01/19/2016 • 1:30 PM - 2:30 PM * Winter Civil War Tour * Fort Morgan 

01/19/2016 • 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM * Coastal Alabama Farmers and Fishermans Market 

01/21/2016 • 7:30 PM - 9:30 PM * Things My Mother Taught Me * South Baldwin 

Community Theater 

01/21/2016 • 3:00 PM - 5:00 PM * Classic Winter Film Series * Foley Public Library 

Upstairs Meeting Room 

01/22/2016 * 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM * Conde Cavaliers *Mobile, AL 

01/22/2016 • 7:30 PM - 9:30 PM * Things My Mother Taught Me * South Baldwin 

Community Theater 

01/23/2016 * 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM * 6th Annual Snowbird Fest * Orange Beach Event 

Center at The Wharf 

01/23/2016 * 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM * GCAA Art Market * Gulf Shores First Presbyterian 

Church 

01/23/2016 * 2:30 PM - 3:30 PM * Bayport Parading Society and Mystic DJs of Mobile 

01/23/2016 * 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM * Pharaohs Mystic Society Mardi Gras Parade * 

Downtown, Mobile  
01/23/2016 * 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM *Order of Hebe * Downtown Mobile 

01/23/2016 * 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM  *Conde Explorers Mardi Gras Parade *  Route A 

Mobile 



EVENTS AROUND THE AREA (cont’d) 

01/23/2016 • 7:30 PM - 9:30 PM * Things My Mother Taught Me * South Baldwin 

Community Theater 

01/23/2016 • 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM * Coastal Alabama Farmers and Fishermans Market 

01/24/2016 • 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM * Things My Mother Taught Me * South Baldwin 

Community Theater 

01/26/2016 • 1:30 PM - 2:30 PM * Winter Civil War Tour * Fort Morgan 

01/26/2016 • 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM * Coastal Alabama Farmers and Fishermans Market 

01/28/2016 * 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM * Order of the Polka Dots Mardi Gras Parade * Route A 

Mobile 

01/29/2016 * 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM * Order of the Inca Mardi Gras Parade * Route A Mobile 

01/29/2016 * 6:45 PM - 7:45 PM * Apollo's Mystic Ladies Mardi Gras Parade * Daphne, 

AL 

01/30/2016 • 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM * Coastal Alabama Farmers and Fishermans Market 

01/30/2016 * 1:30 PM - 3:30 PM * 2016 Reese's Senior Bowl * Mobile’s Ladd-Peebles 

Stadium. 

01/30/2016 * 2:00 PM - 3:00 PM * Mobile Mystics Mardi Gras Parade * Mobile; Route A 

01/30/2016 * 2:00 PM - 3:00 PM * Mobile Mystical Revelers Mardi Gras Parade * Mobile; 

Route A 

01/30/2016 * 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM * Maids of Mirth Mardi Gras Parade * Mobile; Route A 

01/30/2016 * 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM * Order of Butterfly Maidens Mardi Gras Parade * 

Mobile; Route A 

01/30/2016 * 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM * Krewe of Marry Mates Mardi Gras Parade * Mobile; 

Route A 

01/30/2016 * 6:45 PM - 7:45 PM * Knights of Ecor Rouge Mardi Gras Parade *  

Downtown Fairhope  

01/31/2016 * 12:00 AM - 12:00 AM * Big Beach Marathon * The Hangout 

01/31/2016 * 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM * Neptune's Daughters Mardi Gras Parade * Mobile; 

Route A 

01/31/2016 * 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM * OOI Mardi Gras Parade * Mobile; Route A 

CASINO INTERTAINMENT 
Jan 8, 2016 * 8pm * JOE NICHOLS * IP Casino Resort & Spa 

Jan 15, 2016 * 8 pm * EARL THOMAS CONLEY*  Hard Rock Casino 

Jan 15, 2016 * 8 pm * ENGLEBERT HUMPERDINCK * IP Casino Resort & Spa 

Jan 15, 2016 * 8 pm * KOOL & THE GANG * Beau Rivage Casino 

Jan 19, 2016 - Jan 24, 2016 * 5 pm * PCA Rodeo Finals * MISSISSIPPI COAST 

COLISEUM & CONVENTION CENTER 

Jan 23, 2016 * 8 pm * AN EVENING WITH TODD RUNDGREN * IP Casino Resort Spa 

Jan 29, 2016 *8 pm *  O.A.R. * Beau Rivage Casino 

Jan 29, 2016 * 8pm * The Fab Four - The Ultimate Tribute * Hard Rock Casino 

Jan 30, 2016 * 8 pm * VICKI LAWRENCE & MAMA: A TWO-WOMAN SHOW * IP 

Casino Resort & Spa 


